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March 2, 2022 
 

In Memoriam of Deputy Jacob M. Pickett 
 

Today, the Boone County Sheriff’s Office, along with the Boone County community, 
remembers our fallen hero, Deputy Jacob “Jake” Pickett. This year marks the 4th year since 
we lost our brother in the line of duty. As each year comes and goes, the pain and sorrow of 
that dreadful day remains. Jake was a warrior for the community in which he served faithfully 
every day. We must remain strong and continue to fight the evils of this world as Jake would 
want us to do, for we will “Respond like Jake.”   
 
We here at the BCSO continue to pray for the Pickett family, as we know that there is nothing 
we could ever do to replace the missing piece of their heart. Please join us in praying for the 
Pickett family and Jake’s fellow officers and friends. March 2nd will forever be a painful day for 
all those who knew and loved our fallen brother.  
 
*Sheriff Mike Nielsen Statement*  
 
“Many of us are still trying to find the new normal after losing Jake. I have finally realized that 
some of us never will. The journey these last four years have been long, but Jen and the 
family continue the path to recovery. I cannot imagine the pain and hurt they still feel. Their 
family in Brown will always be there to walk beside them and carry them whenever needed.”  

 
Please join the Jake Pickett Response Organization at the Boone County 4-H Fairgrounds on 
Saturday, March 5th, 2022 at 12 PM – 4 PM, for the Deputy Jacob Pickett Remembrance Day. 
Admission is FREE! We’ll be there! Will you??  
 
For more details, please visit one of the following links:  
https://remembering626.org/remembrance-day/ 
https://fb.me/e/2iYzio3hg 
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